
 

 

Health Professions Council - 3 October 2007 
 
Council membership of an external body 
 
Executive summary and recommendations 
 
Introduction 
 
In December 2005 the Council agreed that Mr Pat McFadden (Registrant 
Paramedic Member) should be nominated to represent Council on the Joint 
Royal Colleges Ambulance Liaison Committee. 
 
Mr McFadden left the Council in July 2007 and was replaced by Mr John 
Donaghy.  The Joint Royal Colleges Ambulance Liaison Committee has been 
informed of this and has requested that the HPC nominate a replacement for Mr 
McFadden. 
 
Mr Donaghy and Mr Woolcock (Alternate Paramedic Member) have agreed that 
Mr Woolcock should be considered for membership of this Committee.  The 
President has considered Mr Woolcock’s supporting statement and supports his 
nomination.   
 
Decision 
 
The Council is asked to agree that Mr M Woolcock should be nominated to 
represent Council on Joint Royal Colleges Ambulance Liaison Committee in 
place of Mr McFadden. 
  
Background information 
 
Council policy on council members’ membership of external groups was agreed 
at the October 2004 Council Meeting and is available in the members’ 
information pack and on the members’ extranet and also from the Secretariat.   
 
Resource implications 
 
None  
 
Financial implications 
 
Attendance allowance and expenses as required. 
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Appendices 
 
None 
 
Date of paper 
 
12 September 2007 
 
 


